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[J,n., 1898.] z0oOnto Vioce-e.
DIoc:.sA MorTo :-" Whatsoevcr thy hand fndelth to do. do it with

thy niglt."

oFFICERS: lion. .Pre.-Mrs. Sweatmau, Set flouseo, 1rosidtt-Mrs.
Williamson, 63 Vellesley bt.; tst. Vice-Pressdent- Mrs. Sullivan, 38 Gerrard
St.; 2sd V.P -Mrs Joncs. Bloor St. Rectory; SECr;ETAIUES. REcordlig-MissCart-
wrlght, 63 Avenue Road. Corresponditg-Mrs. Cutunings, 44 DLosou St.. Dorcas
-- frs. Banks, York Mills, Ont.; Lit. Coi.-Miss M. Hoskin, Deer Park
P.M.C. Treas -Mrs. Morgan, 274 Dovercuurt Road, Juons-Mrs. Forsyth Grant,
Binscarth Road, Rosedale; TREASURERs: Diocesan-Mrs. Gtindlay, 561 Jarvis St ;
yuniors-Miss Tilley, 61 Simcoe St.; E.O.-a-dcy-Mrs. Miles, 8 Russell Road.
CoNvENERs: Lu.00m.-Mrs. Davidson, 9i Breadalbane St.; Dorcas Com.-Mrs.
Howard, 192 Carlton Street.

Subject of Bible Reading for January Board Meeting. - Submission
to Authority. Texts to be studied-Psalm xxv., 9 ;St. Matthew v., 5:
Romans xiii., 1, 5, 7 ; Col. iii., 23-25 ; i St. Peter v., 5. Portion to
be read,-The Gospel for ist Sunday after Epiphany.

AUXILIARY NOTES.
To each one of our readers we wish a truly Happy New Year. No

matter what the personal sorrowvs or anxieties may be, the wornan of
the Auxiliary who works for others. because " the love of Christ
constraineth us," must find happiness. Let us, therefore, resolve
during this New Year to live as " seeing Him who is in% isible," and
to carry out to its fullest extent our Diocesan motto-"l Whatsoever
thy hand firtdeth to do, do it with thy might."

The December Board Meeting held in St. Thomas' Church School-
house, was in all respects most enjoyable. Tie decorations were
fully appreciated, also the hospitality and thoughtful attentions of the
members. Mrs. Tytler gave a vivid description of the Indian
mutiny, having been a personal sufferer, her special object in visiting
Toronto was to gain friends for the orphans lett destitute in India (in
which on Friday the 12th, at St. James' Cathedral, W.A. meeting
she was most successful). The Extra-cent-a-day money was voted
towards the church at North Bay.. The Treasurer of this Fund
reported larger contributions, but the P.M.C. were not equal to the
correspondiug period last year. Mrs. Broughall, at short notice,
very kindly took the Devotional paper upon Bible study. These
meetings of the Diocesan Board are of the greatest importance to our
members; those attending realizing more clearly the vast responsi-
bility attaching to this work for our Lord. The claims of our Diocese
were very clearly set before us, and we would urge upon the women
of the Auxiliary the definite duty to use every effort to promote the
success of the January meetings held in the interests of our Mission


